Puleo, Asatha

From: Ogle, Adam A.

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 11:58 AM
To:

Subject: Video

Good morning STL Garcia,

| was informed that a promotional video was posted on a website that had a short clip of our facility during an
operation. | did see the video. | understand that you cannot make out the likeness of any inmate, but we do not allow
any video from YCP to be shared with the public without a court order. It is my understanding that you were informed
by Shawn and Clair not to post videos from here. | appreciate you taking the video down. Please respond to the email to
confirm our position on this matter.

Thank you,

Adam Ogle

Interim Warden

York County Prison

3400 Concord Rd. York, PA 17402
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